
WINTER
COAT DRIVE

Wilde Lake Middle School PTSA
is collecting in support of the 

Annual HCPSS Coat Drive

Students, and their families, in our
own school community are in need of

WINTER COATS  ● HATS  ● GLOVES  ● SCARVES

Please help share the warmth by donating
USED (clean) or NEW items of ALL sizes. 

Look for the collection bin in the front hallway at
Wilde Lake Middle School now until October 30
10481 Cross Fox Lane  ● 8am - 2:45pm, Mon - Fri

● COAT DISTRIBUTIONS ●
November 3
9am - 11am

North Laurel
Community Center

November 17
9am - 2pm
Wilde Lake

Interfaith Center


